
 

 

Dear Member,

Please see the attached message from Sam Misheal, FOLA's Family Law Chair, providing several
important reminders regarding the implementation of CaseLines for Toronto SCJ family law and civil
litigation cases.

Thank you,

Peel Law Association

Disclaimer:  For your information only and does not necessarily represent the views of the Board of Directors of
The Peel Law Association.
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